ITPC Minutes
May 2, 2007

Present: Lynn Braender, Jeff Kerswill, Tony Marchetti, Jason Schweitzer, Felicia Steele, Nadine Stern (presiding)

Excused: Jim Bricker, James Minogue,Brianne Stratto, Walt Lankford, Jason Schramm,
Minutes of 4/5/07 approved with revisions
Status of IT Mini-grant

· Approved by Beth Paul and will be announced at IT Spring Workshop
· Proposals will be discussed and approved by membership electronically

ITS Workshop Updates

· Interest group table-leaders confirmed 

· Mini-grant and report from ITPC will be given by Lynn Braender and Felicia Steele

Final Recommendations from Bandwidth Working group

· “Since there is not  strong evidence that offering a free music service gives The College of new Jersey a competitive advantage, nor that its existence on campus would curtail illegal downloading by students, the group recommends that ITPC table its discussion of music services for the time being until SGA re-approaches IT or some other events warrant re-opening the discussion.
· “If and when The College of New Jersey re-opens discussion of whether or not to offer students a free music service, the Bandwidth Workgroup recommends that The College give serious consideration to whether it has sufficient technical resources to meet the needs of the service before entering into any agreement.”

Open Discussion

Nadine updated the group concerning emergency response system discussions in the New Jersey CIO group.

Pat Pasinski will take over Dawn Willan’s role and revisit the security discussions we had last semester.

Lynn discussed the possibilities of surveying faculty about attitudes toward technology.

Respectfully submitted, Felicia Steele, May 10, 2007
